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Attendance 
Matters

at Bengeworth CE Academy


Our classes with the 
highest attendance this 

week are…

RSevern
99.56%

Whole School
attendance this week is…


94.58%

3Avon
98.42%

THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS

Golden Tea

Congratulations to Emily, Teddy, Oscar, Emilia, 
Lewis and Harry, as well as Stephan, Evie, 

Samiha, Patrick and Tudor.  These children 
proudly shared their progress and 

achievements with Mrs Potter and Mrs Shaw 
whilst enjoying a delicious cake.

Thank you to all parents and 
carers who attended our 

parent consultation meetings 
this week. We hope you found 
them informative and that you 

enjoyed hearing about your 
child’s progress so far this 

academic year.

Parents’ Evening

Pupil Parliament Visit 

On Wednesday, we welcomed some pupil parliament members from 
Chaddesley Corbett Primary School who met with members of our pupil 
parliament to review lunchtimes at our school.  Our Bengeworth leaders 

presented the areas of lunchtimes that they had identified as a strength, 
including the range of activities available at lunchtimes and our wonderful 
lunchtime supervisor team, before working together as a group to identify 

ways in which our lunchtimes could be even better!  Bengeworth pupil 
parliament members will now work together to identify how to implement 

some of the suggestions for the benefit of all children.

We would like to wish you all a 
happy and healthy half term 
break. We return to school on 
Wednesday 2nd November.

Huge congratulations to the children who received a Values Champion medal in St Peter’s 
Church today. These children were nominated this half term by their teachers and peers for 

showing our school Christian values of Respect, Perseverance, Friendship, Responsibility, Trust 
and Forgiveness. The whole school and the parents of the winners all came together to 

celebrate this fantastic achievement.

Farewell to 

Mrs Ryan

This week we said a fond 
farewell to Mrs Ryan who has 
worked in Year 1 as a support 
professional. We will miss her 
very much at Bengeworth but 
all wish her the best of luck in 

her future adventures. 

House Cup Winners

Capaldi are our 
House Cup winners 
of this half term. 

Well Done!



                                                   

Thank you to everyone 
who donated items for 

the Rags2Riches 
collection. We raised 

£58.28. 

Letters and Emails 
Home to Parents
Reception Hearing Screening


Year 3 WOW Day

Children in Need 2022


Three Fold Calendar 

Year 5 Remembrance Service

Children in Need is being held on Friday 18th November and we would like 
to invite all children to wear pyjamas to school on this day, along with 

sensible footwear (no slippers) in exchange for a donation to raise vital 
funds for this worthy cause.


Donations can be made via our JustGiving page:

  www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bengeworthacademycin22


2Severn Class Assembly

2 Severn performed amazingly as they led their class 
assembly all dedicated to thanking the NHS. Children 

explained what life was like before the NHS and how lucky 
we are to receive free healthcare. Songs were sung 

beautifully and lines spoken clearly. Well done 2 Severn, we 
are very proud of you all.


On Wednesday 19th October, ten Year 5 children competed in a hockey tournament at The 
De Montfort School. They played three matches, winning two and losing one. They also 

scored an impressive eight goals over the three matches and narrowly missed out on the 
semi-finals. They also took part in a skills’ session to improve their skills. Well done to 

everyone who took part.

In2Hockey Tournament 

An Exclusive Invitation

EXCITING NEWS! Our pupils are invited to attend Evesham Velopark’s formal 
opening and be some of the first people to ride this fantastic new cycling facility on 
Saturday 29th October. IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND YOU MUST BOOK IN ADVANCE!

Local cycling organisation Open Trail are providing FREE coaching activities to 
celebrate the new Velopark.    


Learn to ride: for those who are keen to ditch those stabilisers and get riding for the 
first time (age 6+): BOOK HERE: www.opentrail.co.uk/events/eveshamltr  


       Cycling Fun sessions: Activities, games and races, all just having fun on bikes!
Suitable for ages 5-11. BOOK HERE: https://opentrail.co.uk/events/eveshamfun/


Pumptrack coaching: try out the new huge pumptrack with expert coaching from our 
BMX and 4X racers (age 6+) BOOK HERE: www.opentrail.co.uk/events/

eveshampumptrack


School Photos Printed photo proofs of individual school photographs 
with order details will be sent home after half term. 


Apologies for the delay.
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